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MEMORANDUM 

To: All College of Nursing Faculty and Students 

From: Jennifer Dunsford, Director Clinical Education 

Re: COVID-19 Student Support Update 

Date: June 30, 2023 

 

Effective June 30, 2023, the COVID-19 Student Support Team will be discontinued and will no 
longer be tracking COVID-19 or other respiratory related illnesses. Absence declaration forms 
must be submitted for each absence, however, the NursingC19@umanitoba.ca inbox will no 
longer be monitored. 

The latest Shared Health Guidelines (Oct. 31/22) should be followed when experiencing a 
respiratory illness. The COVID-19 Student support Team will still be available via the above 
email for students and staff to consult if they are unsure as to how to proceed.  

Please see the attached Guideline and algorithm. These will also be posted on the College of 
Nursing UM Learn site.   

I want to thank this team for the significant care and attention they have provided to students, 
faculty and staff during some very uncertain times over the past three years. It is an impressive 
testament to the way nurses can find solutions and get things done under difficult 
circumstances, and to the importance of caring for our communities. 
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